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Upcoming Events  
The Growing Piece will be having a fall fundraiser on November 15th 12:00pm - 4:00pm at the 

Sportsmen’s Club 10101 Madison St. Crown Point. Tickets are $20.00 for adults and $10.00 for children. 

Children 6 and under are free. Tickets include food and adult tickets include 2 drink tickets (beer/wine). 

Food, Drinks, Games, DJ, Raffles, Basket Raffles and much more... For more information and ticket sales 

please contact Tammy @791-1410 or email info@thegrowingpiece.com. We hope to see everyone 

there!  

 

Pick up time  

ABA pick up time is scheduled from 2:45-3:00. If you arrive early and would like to pick your child up 

early, please check in at the front office window and they will page your line therapist to let them know! 

 

Extra Clothes 

With fall and winter weather approaching we will be sending home your child’s extra summer clothes. 

Your line therapist will inform you if fall clothes are needed! Thanks!  

 

 

Holiday Party  

We will be having an ABA Family Holiday Party in December! Please stay tuned for upcoming details.  

 

 

 

 

Important Reminders  
The clinic will be closed on the following dates: 

*November 26th-27th- Thanksgiving  

Make sure to keep a lookout for other possible dates for closure this fall.  
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